
Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Welcome to a new term 

and new school year at 

Palatine. We have several 

new staff throughout 

Palatine, Emma O’Neil, 

Chloe Thwaites, Lauren 

Lucas, Rebecca 

Markland have taken up 

teaching posts and we 

have appointed nine 

teaching assistants. We 

welcome you all to our 

team! 

 

Staff have worked hard 

through the summer to 

prepare classrooms and 

learning plans for the 

children and it has been 

wonderful to visit them in 

class as they make new 

friends and learn 

together.  

 

The children have settled 

really well into the school 

routine which we are 

really pleased about and 

we look forward to 

working with you to 

enable your children to 

thrive in our wonderful 

school community over 

the coming year.  

 

Please do look at our 

website regularly and 

read newsletters as these 

provide you with 

important dates and 

news of school events. 

Please do not hesitate to 

contact us if you need 

any further information. 

 

Finally we are absolutely 

delighted to inform you 

that Amy McLean has 

been appointed Deputy 

Head. We know she will 

be a huge asset to the 

school. 

We are pleased to announce that James Doig has 

become a father to a baby boy called Thomas.   

 

We wish both James and his partner Vicki many 

happy years to come and hope they do not have 

too many sleepless nights! 

Baby News! 
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Kindest regards 

Catriona Goldsmith  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Appeal for Donations  

 Yvette, Music Interaction Teacher is in need of any 

guitars that you no longer require.  The guitars need to 

be in working condition.  

 

Nicky, Forest Schools Teacher is also looking for 

firewood. 

 

Please bring to school if you have any to donate. 

Dates for your Diaries 
 

17th Sept  -  School Photographs 

 

14th Oct -    Harvest Festival (morning) 

 

23rd Oct -    INSET DAY 

 

5th Nov -      Parents Coffee Morning 

 

11th Nov -    Parents Evening 

 

3rd Dec -      Parents Coffee Morning 

 

15th Dec -    Christmas Concert 

 

16th Dec -    Christmas Dinner 

 

22nd Jan -    INSET DAY 

 

11th Apr -     INSET DAY 
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What’s on Sept/Oct 

General Reminders  
Parking at the beginning and end of school has always been busy.  Please respect the parking places and  

allow school transport priority parking and please do not block in cars that have already parked. We would 

also like to remind you that there is a speed limit on our site of 5 mph. This is for your safety as well as the safety 

of the children. 

 

It is really important to keep your contact details up to date. We use your mobile number to text you any     

messages that we may feel important.  We will also be sending out emails with information that we feel may be 

of interest to you.  If you would like to receive emails, please contact the school office. 


